
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back, we hope you had a good Easter break. 

The Summer term sees a variety of events for your diairies, with the highlight 

being the Summer Ball on Saturday 8th June. A handful of tickets are still 

available so please do RSVP by the end of next week should you wish to attend. 

Ahead of then, we are looking to host a wine tasting evening and golf day and 

also start up the walking groups again now that the weather is set to improve. 

Provisional dates for your diairies are listed below. Confirmed details will follow 

via Form reps nearer the time. 

Wine tasting – Friday 17th May 

Golf Day – Thursday 20th June 

Walking groups – Fridays 26th April, 24th May and 28th June 

In addition to the above, the astro court is now available for parents wishing to 

use it for tennis from 5pm – 6pm on schoolday evenings. Bookings can be 

made via office@sthildasharpenden.co.uk in exchange for a £5 donation to 

FoSH.  

 

------------------------ 
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As mentioned in Mr Sayers’ End of Spring Term Newsletter, Nancy Mehmet has 

passed over the second hand uniform (2HU) reins to Monique Chapman. Thank 

you both for giving your time, energy and expertise to this role.  

Towards the end of term, we plan to hold a ‘sample sale’ whereby parents can 

bring their daughter to try on uniform ready for September – details to follow.  

The online shop, with hair ribbons for House Music and Sports Day available to 

pre-order, can be accessed via https://sthildasfoshunifor.wixsite.com/my-

site/shop  

 

------------------------- 

 

Having now surpassed the £14k mark with our annual fundraising, we are 

looking to continue in the same vein this term. Thank you for your support to 

date, it is greatly appreciated. After half term, FoSH will send a communication 

via Form reps seeking your suggestions for how the 50% of funds retained for 

the school could be spent. 

Finally, we would like to wish Leah Lusted (Fallon – Pre-Nursery) and Brendan 

Mason (Aoife – Nursery) the very best of luck in taking on the London 

Marathon this weekend.  

Leah is running for Cardiomyopathy UK Leah Woolridge- McPherson is 

fundraising for Cardiomyopathy UK (justgiving.com) and Brendan for Dreams 

Come True Brendan Mason is fundraising for Dreams Come True 

(justgiving.com) 

 

Many thanks for your time, 

 

 

Dominic, Sophie and Tammie 
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